Grant Pilkington

From:

Susan Susan <susan.susan08@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 15, 2021 5:18 PM

To:

Sen. Archambault, Stephen R.; Rep. Phillips, Robert D.; Rep. Kazarian, Katherine S.; Rep. Newberry, Brian C.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Diaz, Grace; Sen. de la Cruz, Jessica; Sen. Felag, Jr., Walter S.; Sen. Quezada, Ana B; Sen. Rogers, Gordon E.;

Sen. Sosnowski, V. Susan

Cc:

Grant Pilkington

Subject:

No Prison Gerrymandering

Follow Up Flag:

Flag for follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear Members of the Commission,

Along with many others, prison gerrymandering is just a dirty secret to subvert election outcomes.

When drawing districts, please be sure incarcerated persons are counted in their home locations. This ensures that a district's true community has its proportionate representation.

Any excuse not to do this (no home addresses, ha!) is just a ploy.

Sincerely,

Susan Council 2 Regency Plaza Providence 02903